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Dated: o /02/2025

NOTIFICATION 1 OF 2025

Sub:- Grant of additional attempt to the students of 2019 & 2020
batch of Diploma in Pharmacy.

Ref:- Letter No. 1/107/2016-17/GCP-Exam/1415 dtd.13/11/2024.

1) Two additional attempts are granted to the students of 2020
batch of Diploma in Pharmacy i.e April, 2025 and August, 2025
Board Examinations, to complete their Diploma Programme,

failing which they stand exited from the system.

2) One additional attempt (Mercy attempt) is granted to the
students of 2019 batch of Diploma in Pharmacy i.e April, 2025
Board Examination, to complete their Diploma Programme,

failing which they stand exited from the system.
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